September 3, 2024

UPDATES:

- George Tripp will be having shoulder surgery on Thursday, September 5th.
- Please keep Kayla Allen and her job prospects in your prayers.

We have many of our number who are experiencing various health issues. Please keep them in your daily prayers. Daily prayers are also needed for our missionaries, military, first responders and weather related victims.

There is a Thank You Note on the bulletin board from the Polly Roses's Family. *******

REMINDER: POTLUCK LUNCHEON – Our luncheon for September will be on Sunday, September 8th right after morning worship services. Invite your friends to worship service and to stay after for the luncheon. Please bring your favorite dish to share and enjoy the wonderful fellowship.

Curtis and Olivia Vaughan are the proud parents of Titus Don Vaughan. He was born on Saturday, August 31st, weighing in at 7 lbs. 11 oz. and 21 inches long. Both mother and baby are doing well.

We extend our deepest sympathy to Brenda Bryant's granddaughter, Kristen Cornish on the passing of her dad last week. There will be a graveside service for Charles Cornish on Friday, September 6th at 12 noon at Oak Grove Cemetery in Irving.

We extend our deepest sympathy to Alice Worthy and family. Her brother Eugene LupPlace passed away Monday night. Services were held last Saturday in Winnsboro. We also extend our deepest sympathy to Carol Partridge's family as Carol passed away. Services have already been held.

Home Bound Members: Gearldean Jones

Ongoing Health Concerns: Grady Fowler, Nancy Pond, Jerry Baker, Eula Hedrick, Katherine Cox, Myrtle Wade, Michelle Reed, David West, Patti Kidd, Charlotte Burrows, Carol Partridge, Dean Webb, Jackye Jewett, Karen Rathbun, Alice Worthy, Lacy Allen, Billy Whitfield, Frank Young

Area Assisted Living:

Elma Lawrence
Fernando Ybarra
Virginia Stull
Glen Kelly

Villages on MacArthur
Villages on MacArthur
Morada Grand Prairie, TX.
Christian Care Mesquite, TX.